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BOARD	MEETING:	Check	the	web	site	

(campuscommonsvillage4.com)	for	updates.	

GUEST	PARKING	SPOTS	–	Both	the	American	River	Drive	and	Commons	

Drive	areas	of	Village	4	have	parking	spots	for	guests.	It	is	particularly	

important	that	we	leave	those	spots	free	for	guests	or	deliveries	at	this	

time.	The	spots	are	NOT	to	be	used	for	overnight	(or	several	

overnights	in	some	cases)	company.		

Paint	Touch-ups	–	Reminder:	there	is	no	need	to	store	a	can	of	paint	for	

the	next	few	years	in	your	home.	When	you	are	in	need	of	a	free	can	of	

touch	up	paint,	simply	go	to	our	local	Home	Depot	and	they	will	have	all	

our	information	on	File.	The	code	you	use	to	get	the	paint	will	be	

available	to	you	shortly.	

Long-Range	Landscape	Development	Committee	Update	–	Please	

check	the	website	(campuscommonsV4.com)	for	the	LRLDC	Project	

Overview	and	FAQs.	

Homeowner	Yard	Pickup	–	Reminder:	the	Board	advises	all	

homeowners	to	dispose	of	their	individual	patio	trimmings	as	follows:	



1. Place	all	vegetative	trimmings	for	disposal	from	your	patio	only	in	
black	plastic	garbage	bags.	

2. Place	the	black	plastic	garbage	bag(s)	of	vegetative	trimmings	
Thursday	evening	or	early	Friday	morning:		

Commons	Drive	Homeowners	-	at	the	curb	on	the	
pavement	of	your	outdoor	parking	space	

American	River	Drive	Homeowners	-	at	the	foot	of	your	
garage		

for	Fernandez	Landscape	Service,	Inc.	to	pick	up	on	Friday	during	
the	routine	landscape	service	call.	

3. Do	not	put	the	black	plastic	garbage	bag(s)	on	the	grass	or	ground	
cover.		

Go	Bears!	Nancy	Comstock,	President	


